
Trinity Council meeting February 25, 2018 

Meeting called to order by President Gary Hansen 

Prayer by Pastor Stephanie 

Secretary’s report approved as read 

Treasures report approved as read 

      Memorial/ Savings: $11,493.24 

      January Expenses:  $1361.60 

      January Income:      $ 765.00 

      Checking balance 2/25/18   $ 650.71 

No Old business 

New business: 

       Discussion regarding tithes to the Conference. Pastor will 

       check on this. 

       Joint soup supper is Feb. 28.  

       No decision made regarding what to use the Lenten Folder money for. 

Pastor’s report  

        Discussion about consulting Peter Soli. Decision was to wait until after Easter. 

         Busy with Confirmation, Lent, Home and Nursing home visits. 

  

Respectfully  submitted,  Lu Hansen  Secretary 

 


